
April 22, 2022

Dear Members of the Mt. Vernon Community School Board,

We have recently received notification from Mr. Robert Carrier, a parent of a member of the MVHS
Trap Club, that he has made a generous donation to the club.  The total amount of the donation is
$600.00, which will be used to fund targets for the club.  I kindly ask that the board accept this
donation for the members of the Trap Club.

Best regards,

Casey Dodd, Principal

8112 North 200 West ~ Fortville, IN 46040
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